
Minnesota State Band

The Minnesota State Band has faced many challenges this year
due to the pandemic (after not playing at all in 2020). Like being
locked out of our normal rehearsal space for over a year, having

to pay rental fees elsewhere and several times having to
rehearse outdoors.

Despite this, the Minnesota State Band played six concerts this
season including Memorial Day at Como Park, three summer

concerts at Como and performances in Oakdale and a
community festival in Saint Paul. Our goal in 2022, is to increase

the number of concerts we perform.

One way you can help us achieve this goal is to
give generously to Give to the Max Day on

November 18, 2021.

https://www.givemn.org/organization/Minnesota-State-Band

Remember that any donation you make, whether it is a
one-time donation or part of your annual giving, is tax

deductible.

Thank you so much for your help.

https://www.givemn.org/organization/Minnesota-State-Band

